
 

 

  

Notice to the Market - 10/21 

 

Copel approves Carbon Neutrality Plan 
 

Companhia Paranaense de Energia - COPEL (“Company”) company that generates, transmits, distributes and 

trades energy, with shares listed on B3 (CPLE3, CPLE5, CPLE6), NYSE (ELPVY, ELP) and LATIBEX (XCOP), 

communicates to its shareholders and the market in general that, on this date, the Board of Directors approved 

the Carbon Neutrality Plan with the objective of contributing to the commitments established in the Paris 

Agreement. 

The aforementioned Carbon Neutrality Plan aims to neutralize the Emission of Greenhouse Gases (GHG) by 2030 

for the assets that Copel has operational control (according to the concept established in the GHG Protocol 

methodology), through the reduction and compensation of residual emissions. 

The monitoring of goals and action plan will be part of the scope of work of the Sustainable Development 

Committee that was instituted by the new Bylaws recently approved at the Extraordinary General Meeting of 

March 11, 2021. 

 

Curitiba, March 17, 2021. 

 
 

Adriano Rudek de Moura 
Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

 
For further information, please contact the Investor Relations team: 

ri@copel.com or +55 41 3331-4011 


